
February 25, 2010 
 
Chancellor Marye Anne Fox 
University of California, San Diego 
9500 Gilman Drive, MC 0005 
La Jolla, California 92093-0005 

URGENT 
 

Sent by Facsimile (858-534-6523) 
 
Dear Chancellor Fox: 
 
FIRE wrote to you on February 22 regarding the Associated Students of UCSD's 
(ASUCSD's) unconstitutional decision to freeze funding of all student media 
organizations at UCSD in order to silence the publication The Koala and the 
student-




